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Starting in June 2022, Mark Lichtenstein has served as Director for the 
USDA Forest Service’s Office of Strategic Planning, Budget & 
Accountability. He joined the USDA Forest Service in 2009 with Fire 
and Aviation Management in the Washington Office. From 2009 to 
2020, he served in a variety of different roles within Fire and Aviation 
Management including Assistant Director for Planning and Budget and 
Deputy Director. In 2020, Mark become the acting Associate Deputy 
Chief for Fire and Aviation Management.  Prior to his career with the 
Forest Service, he spent three years with the Department of the Army 
and prior to that six years with Booz Allen Hamilton. 


